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Re-enlist NOW for the 2014-2015 Campaign

All ICWRT members may continue to receive the monthly
newsletter, HARDTACK, via email at no additional charge.
Members who prefer to receive the HARDTACK by U.S. Mail
are asked to pay an additional $12.00 to help cover printing and
mailing costs.

Please bring your completed re-enlistment form (below) together with your payment to Indianapolis Civil War
Round Table, and give it to Tony Roscetti, ICWRT Treasurer, at the next Round Table meeting, or mail your re-
enlistment form and payment to:

Tony Roscetti
6260 Green Leaves Road Phone:  (317) 475-9227
Indianapolis, Indiana 46220 Email: anthony.roscetti@pnc.com

Please complete and detach the form below and include with your check:
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

ICWRT Membership Enlistment for July 2014 thru June 2015

Please print legibly!

Name…………………………………………………….….  Date ………………..

Address……………………………………………………………………….

……………………………………………………………………….

Phone:  (………) ……………………    Email Address:  ……………………..………..

We must have a valid email address if you wish to receive the HARDTACK newsletter free of charge!

(please specify Membership Level):

_____ $30 Individual _____$35 Family _____ $15 Student

______  I wish to receive the newsletter via U.S. Mail for an additional $12

In addition to my membership dues, please accept my generous gift of $ _________
to the ICWRT general operating account  (This donation is not tax deductible)

If someone invited you to join the ICWRT, please list his or her name below:

_______________________________


